
DROP OFF AND PICK-UP ARRANGEMENTS  

To ensure the safety of our school community, please do not: 

 call your child across the road; 

 park in bus lanes; 

 park up curbs or footpaths, in particular along the area adjacent to the school oval. 

Please follow the following car park arrangements in order to maintain the safety of our school 

community.  The arrangements are centred around entry and exit points for the back of the car park 

and drive-through or pick-up lanes. 

1. Parents will enter one way and exit another, in the morning and in the afternoon.  Exiting 

the car park will take place via the slip road that runs parallel to the school hall.  

2. If you are parking and entering the school to collect your child, you proceed out of the car 

park in the right-hand lane of the road that runs parallel to the school hall. 

3. If you are driving through the pick-up lane, it is the left-hand lane of the road that runs 

parallel to the school hall. 

The accompanying map will clarify arrangements. 

 


